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PUBLIC REPORT 
Report to: CABINET   

Report of: Corporate Director – Place  
Date of Decision: 24 October 2017 
SUBJECT: 
 

CONTROLLING MIGRATION FUND BID – TACKLING 
ROGUE LANDLORDS AND SUPPORTING COMMUNITIES 

Key Decision:    Yes   Relevant Forward Plan Ref: 
If not in the Forward Plan: 
(please "X" box) 

Chief Executive approved    
O&S Chair approved   

Relevant Cabinet Member(s)  Councillor Peter Griffiths – Housing and Homes 
Councillor Tristan Chatfield – Transparency, Openness 
and Equality 
Councillor Paulette Hamilton – Health and Social Care 
 

Relevant O&S Chair: Councillor Victoria Quinn – Housing and Homes 
Councillor Mohammed Aikhlaq – Corporate Resources 
and Governance 
Councillor John Cotton – Health and Social Care 
 

Wards affected: Citywide 
 

LATE REPORT  
 
   
Reasons for Lateness 
It was intended to submit this report to a future meeting of Cabinet. However in view of the 
information received from the DCLG, the report has been brought forward.  
   
Reasons for Urgency 
It is not possible to defer this report to the next meeting of Cabinet as officers attending a briefing 
on the Controlling Migration Fund with DCLG on 17 October 2017 were advised that the 
Government intends to close the current bidding on 3 November 2017 whilst a review on progress 
is undertaken.  
 

 
  

 


